The Powys Society Newsletter



No 53 November 2004



President: Glen Cavaliero

Chairman: Richard Perceval Graves
7 Lilymead Avenue, Bristol BS4 2BY
(tel: 0117 972 4835; e-mail: powys@richardgraves.org)

Hon. Secretary: Peter Lazare 25 Mansfield Road, Taunton, Somerset, TAI 3NJ (tel: 01823 278177; e-mail: Peter_Lazare@hotmail.com)

Hon. Treasurer: Michael J. French Wharfedale House, Castley, Otley, N. Yorks, LS21 2PY (tel: 01423 734 874)

Committee: David Gervais (Vice-Chairman), David Goodway, Timothy Hyman, Kate Kavanagh, Jeff Kwintner, Lorna Burns, John Powys, Michael Skaife d'Ingerthorpe

The Powys Society is a registered charity, number 801332.

The Powys Society Newsletter

Editor: Kate Kavanagh Sparrowthorn, Elkstone, Cheltenham, Glos. GL53 9PX (tel: 01242 870338; e-mail: kate.kavanagh@virgin.net)

The Newsletter is published three times a year, in April, July and November.

The editor (while reserving the right to select and edit) welcomes suggestions and contributions from all members.

Letters of general concern to the Society will be shared with the Committee as a whole, who will act as advisers. Will anyone writing to the Editor and Committee and not wishing for publication, please make this clear.

Extracts from the *Newsletter* are published on the Internet; any contributor not wishing material to be used in this way is asked to inform the Editor.

The views expressed by contributors to the Newsletter are their own, and should not be regarded as the official view of The Powys Society.

© 2004: copyright is retained by all contributors; all other material is copyright of The Powys Society, except where otherwise stated.

Visit the Society's Web Site at the new address:

www.powys-society.org

Front cover: Head of John Cowper Powys at Sherborne School, by Miriam Bryans.

Back cover: Four Conference views, Sherborne 2004.

Other photographs by Anna Pawelko, Jacqueline Peltier, Kate Kavanagh, Neil Lee.

